
Minutes for school council meeting. 

Friday 4th December 2015 

 

 

 Children went through all posters in each class. We discussed 

what thought were good ideas and which posters would be most 

effective. We discussed which gave good messages about anti-

bullying. 

 We decided the winners are to be announced during a 

celebration assembly and displayed in the school. Drew 

suggested that the posters be put on sticks and laminated and 

be placed in our playground. 

 

AOB- Children would like to assist to put the posters on a display, 

this will happen during our next meeting.  


